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THE UNIVERSITY OF UTAH 

SALT LAKE CITY 84112 

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY 

OH.E.MISTRY BUILDING 

6 July 1973 

Dr. Tracy Hall 
Director of Research and Developrre nt 
Brigham Young University 
Provo, Utah 

Dear Tracy: 

Enclosed is the program for our Fluorine Symposium to be 
held on July 13-14, 1973. We are looking forward to having 
you with us as our guest speaker at the banquet. We would 
be delighted to have you bring Mrs. Hall with you. 

We have moved the time of the social hour to 7:00 PM and 
the dinner to 8:00 PM. This will be held in the Plaza Room 
at Snowbird Lodge in Little Cottonwood Canyon. 

There will be a bus leaving from the University Chemistry 
Building at 6:00 PM to take those who do not have transportation 
to Snowbird Lodge. 

I appreciate very much your willingness to join with us and 
look forward to seeing you and Mrs. Hall. 
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Sincerely, 

Robert W. Parry 
Professor of Chemistry 


